Caboolture Zontians Meet with US Visitor to Share Knowledge on Zonta Actions Against the Trafficking of Women

Often the trafficking of women into countries as slaves for the sex industry is considered a problem for countries other than Australia.  Statistics now show that Australia is not immune from this debasing of women.  The Federal Government has enacted legislation which makes the trafficking of humans a criminal activity and subject to heavy penalties for those convicted.

The trafficking of women has been a concern to Zontians who have actively advocated on the issue.  Members of the Zonta Club of Caboolture made contact with the President of the Zonta Club of Sanibel-Captiva, a small island off the coast of Florida, which has had remarkable success in its campaign against the trafficking of women into Florida.

The Club President, Noela Thiess, visited Caboolture post the Zonta International Convention in Melbourne and met with local Zontians to share her Club's experiences and raise awareness of the issues.  Noela's visit received good coverage in the local press.   
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